
Do you have to pay to receive 
the Selluka Certificate? 

 
The businesses that are entitled to receive the Selluka Certificate/Plaque shall 

obtain the plaque by paying the firm determined by the Directorate of Culture and 

Tourism to have the certificate printed. Certificates of the businesses entitled to 

receive the certificate and plaque will be handed to the owner of the business by 

the Governor or authorized persons. 


